Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
June 9, 2021 12:00 p.m.
Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin called the meeting of the Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing to order
with Commissioner Tricia Durbin present.

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Lisa Hagberg, Finance Director, Attorney Nathaniel Schmidt, Lorri
Dunlap, Grants Administrator, Lisa Rivett, Director of Elections, Kim Exley, Employee Relations Administrator,
and Kaylan Miller, Employee Benefits & Risk Administrator

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO)

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin called the meeting to order stating that the meeting is being recorded.

Lorri Dunlap stated that today we are here to alert the public that we are requesting and/or accepting project
proposals for the Fiscal Year 2021 for CDBG fund. Warren County will receive $248,534.00 for FY 2021; this is an
increase from last year of $2,600.00.

Lorri then reviewed the objectives to which these funds can be used. She then stated that she has solicited projects
from the municipalities. These project proposals are due in to her by the end of July.

With nothing further, this public hearing was closed at 12:06.
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